BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY OCTOBER 12, 2017 WORK SESSION MAYOR'S OFFICE - 201 S. UNION STREET

Mayor Evans called the meeting to order.

Roll call was given, Mayor Evans and Mr. Bradshaw were in attendance.

Mayor Evans informed the Board that bid opening was rescheduled to Monday, October 16, 2017 for the Well 3 to 5 project due to an addendum added to the contract to address rock excavation.

Mayor Evans informed the Board that Karyl Traeger would fill the vacancy on the Board and would be at Monday's meeting for swearing in.

The Board discussed scheduling an orientation meeting for next week - tentatively set for Friday, October 20, 2017 at 9 a.m.

The Board discussed the relationship with City Council and the need to have the Council more included. Mayor Evans stated he would try to work on this.

Mayor Evans presented list of tasks he had assembled for the week of October 9 and asked Mr. Bradshaw for assistance in creating items which need accomplished.

The Board discussed the open EDC appointment and the activities of the EDC.

The Board discussed strategic planning, the recommendations of previous strategic plans, and how the public could be involved in tackling some items in future strategic plans.

The Board discussed the need to recognize individuals within the community for their efforts, thank them and encourage them.

Mr. Bradshaw asked about the status of the banners - Mayor Evans stated he would inquire with Brian Pohlar.

Mr. Bradshaw stated a date has been set to hang Christmas decorations in November. He will inform the Mayor of that date.

The meeting adjourned at 9:40 a.m.

Mayor Shane Evans

Karyl Traeger

Clerk-Treasurer Leanne Aldrich, Attest